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Greenwood Roche on the Natural and Built
Environment and Spatial Planning Bills

Our resource management team have provided their thoughts on the proposed Natural and Built
Environment Bill and the Spatial Planning Bill, which are proposed to repeal and replace the
Resource Management Act 1991.  Have a read here and get in touch with one of the team if you
have any questions or would like some assistance making a submission on these important Bills (due
5 February 2023). 
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